Dear Mr. South and Ms. Necessary,
 

I am writing on behalf of the Frederick County Board of County Commissioners to inform you that the Board has decided to withdraw their request for a Maintenance of Effort Waiver.    I apologize for the late notice recognizing that the hearing is scheduled for Monday, April 27, 2009.  
 

The Frederick County Commissioners have spent many hours this week working on our budget and decided this afternoon to withdraw our request.
 

I would appreciate your acknowledgement of this e-mail.
 

Regards,
 

Jan H. Gardner
President
Frederick County Board of County Commissioners
